
Cherokee Band Boosters General Meeting Minutes
August 9, 2023

Attendees: Kathy Bradley, Anthony Brancaccio, Joel Falk, Sue Fenick, Jaime Frangella, Beth Garofola,
Bill Glassman, Nicole Glassman, Deborah Gruber, Lauren Hodges, Mary Hunter, Paul Lukianovich,
Shannon Lukianovich, Jannifer Peelman, Erica Poinsett, Sue Schwartz, Michele Fleming Waters, Keith
Weingard, Judeth Yeany - this list is from the 7/12 meeting, I will update prior to printing copies for
tonight's meeting.

Meeting called to order at 7:36 PM

Recording Secretary

Minutes from the July 12th general meeting had been emailed to membership to review – motion to
approve the minutes was made by Anthony Brancaccio and seconded by Paul Lukianovich. All in favor.
Minutes were approved.

Treasurer Report

1. Money ($1500) from last year’s Super 50-50 fundraiser was used to purchase some new
electronic equipment for this year’s Marching Band show.

2. The license for this year’s Super 50-50 fundraiser is in and tickets have been ordered. Drawing
will be held on December 20th at the Jazz Band’s Nutcracker performance.

3. Our sponsorships are low - we need more! If you know anyone with a business please reach out.
4. The final Marching Band Season Fee payment is due August 12th.

President

1. Band camp starts his Monday (8/14)!
2. A Sign-Up Genius went out for volunteering to help serve or provide water/fruit/snacks/desserts

for Band Camp Dinners
3. Dinner schedule is as follows:

Week 1: Mon. = taco bar, Tues. = Chick-fil-A, Wed. = pizza, Thurs. = pasta
Week 2: Mon. = taco bar, Tues. = Chick-fil-A, Wed. = pasta, Thurs. =pizza

There will be Caesar salad available each night as well as vegetarian and gluten free options.
4. Order form for shoes has gone out. If you need to order shoes please do so ASAP.
5. Online merchandise store through Sports Paradise is open through August 14th. Link was sent

out.
6. Dine-Out night at Pancheros on August 23rd.
7. Car wash fundraiser at Laurel Oaks on August 27th and Roadside Cleanup on September 24th

(October 15th rain date) - students will earn service hours for volunteering at either or both of
these.

8. We have applied to have a table at the Marlton Harvest Fest on September 23rd. We would like
to sell merchandise and Super 50-50 tickets.

Next General Meeting on September 13, 2023 at 7:30 PM in the North Recital Hall

Meeting adjourned at 8:07 PM


